
No matter how chaotic it is, wildflowers will still spring up in the middle of 

nowhere.                

                                               Sheryl Crow 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Operator staff has taken another sample of the 

District’s AC pipe along Placer Road just west of 

Texas Springs.  The remaining three sites are be-

ing planned to occur in the near future.  The Dis-
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Next Board Meeting 

Board of Director’s Meeting:  
January 15, 2020 

The Board of Directors adopted Resolution 2020-01 

establishing a Reserve Policy.   The policy will pro-

vide improved guidance related to reserve planning 

and financial goal setting, as well as establish the nec-

essary funds for short-term and long-term goals.   

AC Pipe Testing 

trict will be testing a total of six samples in different soil types within Center-

ville to evaluate the AC pipe’s current condition as well as better forecast its 

remaining useful service life.  This information will be helpful in planning for 

future pipeline rehabilitations and replacements. 

In order to obtain the AC Pipe sample, water must be shut off in the area of the 

extraction.  Please call the District Office to make sure we have your current 

contact information on file to ensure you do not miss a notification of any na-

ture. 

By now, you should have received the Income Sur-
vey sent out by the Rural Community Assistance 
Corporation (RCAC).   
 

Please help the District and your community obtain 

the best possible funding from Federal and State funding agencies by complet-
ing and returning the survey form so that needed improvements can be made in 
the future. 

RESERVE POLICY 



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meet-
ing will be held Wednesday, February 19th  at 
7:00 pm, at the District Office.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage   
Compare the usage on your water bill with the   

average of the District.   

January’s Average:  1,300 cubic - feet.         

 

The District Office will be closed:   

February 10th - In Observance of 
Lincoln's Birthday  

and  
February 17th - President’s Day 

 

This is an evening of dinner, no host bar, dancing, silent & dessert auctions, and a live auction featuring student-
created art projects.   

PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR SINGLE FUNDRAISING EVENT. 

You can purchase your tickets at Grant School’s main office or at  

www.auctria.com/auction/CEFDinner 

Presale tickets are $35 or $40 at the door 

Purchase an entire table for a discounted price on our website. 

The Centerville Education Foundation (CEF) is a non-profit organization that helps fund advanced educational 

needs for Grant School.  100% of their resources support the Grant School students and teachers.   

The Centerville Education Foundation’s 

Annual Art Auction  & Appreciation Dinner 

Saturday, February 8th 2020 at 6 pm 

Win-River Event Center 

2100 Redding Rancheria Road 

EMERGENCY CONTACT  
INFORMATION:   

 

In order to better serve you, we would like to verify that the 

emergency contact information we have on file is correct.    

Please take a moment to contact the District Office to make cer-

tain we have your most current contact information on file.  

Help us, help you!  


